Department of Education
Region VI - Westem Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Gabriel M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

January 25, 2019

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned
School Heads Concerned
All BERF Researchers

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all BERF-funded researchers on January 28,
Monday, 2:30 P.M. at ASJ Hall, Division Office.

Agenda:
1. Updates on BERF Program implementation Review and Accomplishment Report
2. Updates on Status of Liquidation
3. Other matters

The attendance of all researchers is a must.

Very fruly yours,

ey

Dr. SALYADOR O. ocw,jn., CESO VI
chools Division Sfiperintendent

UNNUMBERED DIVISION LETTER

“May katawhayan ag Ralipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




